
The City of McKenzie Police/ Fire Department is requesting proposals 

for the replacement of the Communications console and dispatch 

equipment operated on an Analog/ Digital/Trunked platform(s). 

The console and periphery equipment must (at a minimum) meet/

operate/ interface with current radio system protocols and practices 

of the City of McKenzie, Police/ Fire Departments operational guidelines 

to include paging systems, tornado siren activation, multiple monitor 

confi guration and hands-free telephony/radio headset interface for 

communications personnel. 

Proposals will be accepted at McKenzie City Hall, 2470 Cedar St., 

through May, 25, 2022, 4 p.m. You may contact the McKenzie Police 

Department’s Chief of Police at 731-352-2265 with any questions. 

Title VI Compliance. No person seeking to do business with the City of 
McKenzie shall on the grounds of race, color or national origin, be excluded 
from participation in, be denied the benefi ts of, or be subject to discrimination 
under any program or activity receiving federal fi nancial assistance.

The City of McKenzie reserves the right to reject or accept any and all bids.
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